
ATYPICAL 
CONVERSATIONS
A meeting series organized by the Haldane-GUFS
Learning Differences Committee, providing a safe
and confidential space to connect with other
parents from all local schools who may have similar
experiences with their children. 

Come with your questions, concerns and ideas!

Oct 20 6:00pm-7:30pm
Dec 8 6:00pm-7:30pm
Jan 19 6:00pm-7:30pm
Mar 9 6:00pm-7:30pm
Apr 27 6:00pm-7:30pm
June 1 6:00pm-7:30pm

Location: Philipstown Behavioral Health HUB -
5 Stone Street, Cold Spring

2022-23 MEETING DATES:

RSVP: ptalearndiff@gmail.com

https://learning-differences-committee.mailchimpsites.com/
mailto:ptalearndiff@gmail.com

